Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/2/2020 9:33:43 PM

First name: Jason

Last name: Styles

Organization:

Title:

Comments: This project is a terrible mistake. The project would clear-cut nearly 2000 acres of forest--- forest
which is needed for clean water, wildlife habitat, and carbon sequestration. Furthermore, the road construction
proposed by this project is harmful to forest ecology.

With extensive logging and clearcutting on private timberland in the immediate vicinity, this forest must be
protected, not sold off to sawmills.



